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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the First Floor Corridor Renovation Project at the Burton Cross State 

Office Building located at 111 Sewall Street in Augusta, Maine.  Emailed 

Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 

2:00 p.m. on March 17th, 2023. A mandatory Pre-Bid walk-thru will be held 

onsite at 10am on February 23rd, 2023.  

 

The work will consist of interior resilient flooring and painting of the first-

floor corridor.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 
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